
 

 

 

 

DECEMBER2021 

 

Dear Members,  
 

Gifts of time and love are surely the basic ingredients of a truly 
Merry Christmas 

 

They say COVID-19 is changing the way we celebrate.  The latest COVID-19 variant 
Omicron has caused us to make the difficult decision to have our Christmas Party 
online.  This decision was made out of deep concern for the health and well -being of 
our members. 

Christmas will always be as long as we stand heart to heart.   We won’t let Omicron 
variant get in the way of our Christmas Celebration.  Join us to a fun filled virtual 
Christmas Party to ensure it’s a perfect way to stay connected while apart. No more 
worrying about the unpredictable weather or who’s going to drive you home.  All you 
need to do is plan your Christmas look from the waist up. 

Date : 11th Dec 2021 

Time : 5pm onwards 

Dress Code  – All that glitters is gold 

Venue - Wherever you are comfortable (Link will be sent accordingly) 

See you lovely ladies in large numbers. 
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